From:

Sent: 26 September 2018 11:24

To: Development Plans

Subject: RE: Barrow Borough Local Plan - Consultation September 2018

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the main modifications proposed for the submitted Local Plan.
We have reviewed the proposed modifications, and have no comment to make regarding these.

Regards

From: Development Plans [mailto:developmentplans@barrowbc.gov.uk]

Sent: 06 September 2018 12:26
Subject: Barrow Borough Lacal Plan - Consultation September 2018

Dear Consultee,
Barrow Borough Local Plan — Consultation September 2018

In February 2018 the Council submitted the Barrow Borough Local Plan to the Planning Inspectorate for Examination.
The Examination Hearing Sessions took place in June 2018 where the soundness of the Plan was considered. During the
hearing sessions a number of main modifications were proposed in order to make the Plan ‘sound’.

The Council now invites comments on these main modifications, which can be viewed in the Schedule document here
https://www.barrowbc.gov.uk/residents/planning/planning-policy/examination-of-local-plan/main-modifications-
consultation-september-2018/ along with appendices and other supporting evidence.

Any comments made will be considered by the Inspector before she makes her final recommendations and will be
published online in the Examination Library. Please note that comments can only be accepted if they relate to the main
modifications to the Plan (referenced MAM1 to MAM68) and you should quote the reference of the change which you
are commenting on. Comments received previously remain valid and do not need to be submitted again.

Comments can be made by:
. Email: developmentplans@barrowbc.gov.uk

or
Post: Policy & Regeneration, Barrow Borough Council, Town Hall, Duke Street, Barrow in Furness, Cumbria LA14

2LD



The consultation period will run from 6th September 2018 to 5pm on 19th October 2018.

Paper copies consultation documents can be viewed at the following locations during normal opening hours:

. Barrow Town Hall, Duke Street, Barrow in Furness, Cumbria, LA14 2LD
. Dalton Town Hall, Station Road, Dalton in Furness, Cumbria, LA15 8DT
. Libraries in Askam, Barrow, Barrow Island, Dalton, Roose and Walney

Should you have any queries regarding the proposed changes to the Local Plan or how to comment please do not
hesitate to contact us on | | | Il or by emailing or writing to us using the details above.

Barrow Borough Council — To view the Council’s Privacy notice and GDPR Policy please click link
below

https://www.barrowbc.gov.uk/about-the-council/data-protection-and-privacy-statement/

Our vision for the Borough is a healthy population, with high aspirations, living in good
quality housing with decent jobs in a diverse economy.
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